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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

All S2 pupils will be attending a “Step into STEM” event on Wednesday 6th March at West Lothian 

College. 

 

'Step Into STEM' is a showcase and celebration of STEM - science, technology, engineering and maths - for 

young people in West Lothian. This event gives young people a fun opportunity to gain knowledge and 

experience of this dynamic industry. You can see highlights of the 2018 event (formerly known as 'Big 

Bang' by going to: www.youtube.com/watch?v=PPPH-Mf19VY). The stalls will be interactive and engaging 

for pupils with gadgets, competitions, challenges, quizzes, virtual reality, videos and activities. 

 

We will travel to and from the event by coach. We will leave around 9am and return around 12noon. Pupils 

are welcome to bring a snack and drink. 

 

Please ensure that you have returned a completed EE2 form to Cedarbank School, as per Mrs Lindsay’s 

letter earlier this week. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns about this event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT Senior Phase, Cedarbank School 
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